
 

 

We Geared Up, Got Ready, and Gamed On!!  

  

Our 2018 annual Vacation Bible School was a great success! We had a total of 98 children registered with many of 

them being first-timers! I want to personally thank all of the 24 youth volunteers and 36 adult volunteers who made 

this VBS one of the best! Without your help we would not be able to have this amazing community mission outreach.  

  

We had a wonderful week filled with fun, music, recreation, and great food! The kids learned about what it means to 

invite Jesus into their heart using the ABC method (Admit – Believe – Confess). They were taught how to be a 

missionary in their own neighborhoods, schools, and families. Our Mission Focus this year was the Cool Off 

Campaign. This project involved collecting bottled water, labeling them with our FBC Seabrook church information, 

and sharing the water with those who need it such as landscapers, garbage men, construction workers, the 

homeless, etc. 

  

A very special thanks goes out to our local Seabrook Fire Department for bringing their truck on Friday and using 

their equipment to make it ‘rain’ on the kids during our Water Day! This was the best Water Day yet and we hope to 

be able to have them join us again! 

  

The most exciting news however was learning that 12 young hearts turned their lives over to Jesus Christ and 

accepted Him as their Savior.  This is the reason why our VBS is so very important and I want to encourage anyone 

who has not had an opportunity to help in the past to consider joining us next year by volunteering! Thank you all for 

your prayers and support and please continue to be in prayer for those of us headed to Darrington, Washington for a 

week as we help Mountain View Baptist Church put on their VBS.  

  

God Bless, 

Ashley VanDerbeck 

  

 


